
PUBLIC NOTICE

GIO Rail conducting weed spraying June 2 and 3 
June 1, 2022 

GIO Rail will be in Port Colborne Thursday, June 2 and Friday, June 3, 2022, spraying 

weeds along the rail lines throughout Port Colborne. They will be spraying a width of 

nine feet to capture the rail line only.  

There will be no impact to local traffic. 

City of Port Colborne Customer Service 
905-835-2900
customerservice@portcolborne.ca

Stay Informed 

To stay up to date on city operations and/or information, subscribe to our news channel. 

https://giorail.com/
mailto:customerservice@portcolborne.ca
https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe

